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vhgustafson@urbanaillinois.us 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
April 25, 2024 
 

URBANA STREET CLOSURES - 2024 ILLINOIS RACE WEEKEND 
 

Beginning at approximately 7:10 a.m. until approximately 11:30 a.m. on Saturday, April 27, 2024, 
multiple streets in Urbana will be closed to through traffic to accommodate the 2024 Illinois Race 
Weekend.    
 
Please refer to the attached maps for the impacted areas in Urbana and the surrounding 
community. Downloadable maps are available at: https://illinoismarathon.com/course-info/  
 
Additional information specific to the event can be found at: https://illinoismarathon.com/ 
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this event.  

 
For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit www.urbanaillinois.us. 
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